
Road Report:


All roadways seem to be in fair condition. A pothole fix was performed 
on the last week of June. Despite forgoing our annual road regrading 
this year, the roads seem to be in decent shape. There are still some 
problem areas that exist: Yanarella is in very poor condition and in need 
of repair. Also Lakeview Dr down past Beachway towards Beach 2 needs 
attention as well. 


With significant effort from Ronny and Giovanna soliciting the Pawling 
Town Board for help from storm damage, a substantial donation is in 
the process of being delivered for our roadways. We are in the process 
of receiving 150 tons of Item 4. The materials are being donated from 
Peckham Industries in Patterson and delivered by Schmitt Bros. 
Excavation and R.F. Brill Excavation.


In other road news, due to vandalism and old age we are in the process 
of replacing missing or illegible street signs. All lower road signs will be 
replaced first from Birch to Yanarella. 


Bridge Report:


With the money we saved from not regrading our roads and some 
generous donations from the GoFundMe page, we are pleased to 
announce construction on our bridge will start this year. As of our last 
General Membership meeting we purchased and secured six 5x5x8 ft. 
concrete culverts for the amount of $10k. Filing for permits will begin as 
early as next week. As soon as all the permits are in order construction 
will begin. The faster the better since the lack of rain and water run off 
flowing from Grape Hollow is an ideal time to start construction. 

 



